
    
 
Tuesday, April 4, 2023 via zoom 
 
Finance Committee members present:  
Erica Benedick (chair) 
Kevin Gross 
Brian Patuto 
 
Non-committee members present: 
Denise Dembkoski 
 
The meeting began with a quorum at 7:02 pm  
 
Minutes 
 
Denise Dembkoski gave the committee an update on the budget including Capital Planning items. 
There were a significant number of items, some are being pushed off for the future. The following 
are going before the Capital Planning Committee for their recommendations: 
 

• Cemetery Truck Replacement 
• Militia Circle Mill and Pave 
• Wheeler Road Bridge Repair 
• Police Responder Pickup Truck 
• Replacement of Police Cell Toilets 
• Painting of Town Building 
• Keyless Entry at Pompo 
• Hale Interior Doors 
• Hale Auditorium Compressor Replacement 
• Hale and Center PFAS Filter Upgrade 
• Replacement of Large 6-Wheel Dump Truck 
• Replacement of Ambulance Rescue 16 
• Town Building Water System Repairs and Upgrades 

 
The Selectboard has voted for a pay correction for the Town Administrator position.  
 
Discussion of Special Town Meeting for the town to vote on the proposed high school building.  
 
Kevin Gross made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Brian Patuto seconded the motion. Kevin, 
Brian, and Erica all voted yes.  
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